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       Weekly  Intercom October  24,  2014  
 

1 .  Breast  Cancer  Awareness  Day- Denim Day was a huge success today at The Bay! A special 
thank you to all the staff members who supported this worthy cause by donating money and wearing 
denim and pink. I’d like to thank Mrs. Karen Goldberg for bringing us together year after year to 
support breast cancer awareness and research. A special thank you to Teri Miller for making the pretty 
pink ribbons. Please take a look at the beautiful picture of the staff (above the time clock). 

2 .  Bullet in Boards-  Please update your bulletin boards by close of business Friday October 31, 2014. 
3.  Half-Day- There will be a half day of school for all students on Friday October 31, 2014. 

Professional Development for all staff members will take place after the dismissal of students. 
4 .  Halloween Celebration-  Many teachers would like to continue this wonderful tradition of 

dressing up for Halloween. The students love it! Please join us in making this celebration fun on 
October 31, 2014. If you choose, your lessons can be centered around a Halloween theme. Also, treats 
will be shared by all participating staff who donate a Halloween themed treat in the Library. 

5 .  Progress  Reports-  Please have students print and return a signed Progress Report by Friday  
October 31, 2014 and place the signed report in their portfolio.  

6 .  Fall  Ball -  Please join our students at the Fall Ball on Thursday October 30, 2014 from 5-8pm. 
7.  Election Day- We will spend the day at the Roundabout Theater in NYC to professionally develop 

our teaching skills. Breakfast will be served. If you wish to attend the show Cabaret in the evening, 
you are welcome to join us there as well. Please sign up for the show by Monday October 27, 2014. 

8.  Quality  Review- The QR is scheduled for Thursday November 6, 2014. Let’s show off!! 
  
     

 Thank you for  making Bay Academy  
                                     a  great  school  

 


